
NOTICES/REQUESTS 

 

ALL EMPLOYEES 

 

NONE 

 

College Financial Aid Workshops for Parents - Parents are invited to attend one of four college 

financial aid workshops sponsored by Greenville County Schools. All workshops are open to the public. 

Hear from school counselors and college financial aid officers regarding the most current financial aid 

information and strategies for successfully navigating the financial aid process.  

 Thursday, February 4, 2016 - 6:00 PM - Hillcrest High 

 Thursday, February 11, 2016 - 6:00 PM - Carolina High Academy 

 Thursday, February 18, 2016 - 6:00 PM - Greer High 

 Thursday, February 25, 2016 - 6:00 PM - Travelers Rest High 

All types of financial aid, including scholarships, grants, FAFSA, and loans will be discussed. Parents 

will also receive information about the GCS Sirrine Scholarship Program. For more information call 

355-3391 or 355-3392. You may also visit the Scholarships and Financial Aid page on our website at 

http://goo.gl/NjUR6m. Audience: All Employees. Contact: Rob Rhodes, 355-3391. 
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